
March 15, 2018 from 4 – 6 PM  
 
Be Informed: HOA General meetings 

 
  

 
Join us at the Tellico Village Community Church 

 
The HOA hosts general meetings about four times/year in a Town Hall 

format.  These meetings are open 
To all Tellico Village residents and property owners 

 
TOWN HALL POLITICAL FORUM 

 
2018 is a big election year for our community!  With Loudon & Monroe 
County primaries on May 1st, Loudon & Monroe County general elections, 
as well as State and Federal primaries on August 2nd, and State and 
Federal general elections on November 6th  
 
HOA is sponsoring a series of Town Hall Political Forums to help you Be 
Informed.  The first will feature candidates running for the 10 Loudon 
County offices that govern the Tellico Village area.  We will feature as 
many offices as time permits, prioritized by impact on our community.   
 
Candidates running are, in alphabetical order, Buddy Bradshaw, Kelly 
Littleton Brewster, Lisa Bridges, Henry Cullen, Martin Fugate, Sean Giles, 
Susan Gingrich, Tim Guider, Steve Harrelson, Tracie Littleton, Carrie 
McKevley, David Meers, George “Chip” Miller, Scott Newman, Lisa Niles, 
Eddie Simpson, Marty Ward.   
 
Click here for a printable flyer 
Click here to learn which 2018 elections impact Tellico Village  
Click here to learn more about the Loudon County primaries   

 

Questions or suggestions, contact: Ellen Fox at ellendfox@gmail.com   


